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TO:  Legislative Operating Committee (LOC) 
FROM: Clorissa N. Leeman, Legislative Reference Office, Senior Staff Attorney 
DATE:  July 29, 2024 
RE: Vehicle Driver Certification and Fleet Management Law Amendments: Public 

Comment Review  
 
On July 15, 2024, a public meeting was held regarding the proposed amendments to the Vehicle 
Driver Certification and Fleet Management law (“the Law”). The public comment period was then 
held open until July 22, 2024. No public comments were received during the public meeting or the 
public comment period on this legislative item. The public meeting draft and public meeting 
transcript are attached to this memorandum for review.  
 
 

 


